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COMMENTS 
 

The Connétable’s report states that the proposal has no financial implications for the 
States. 
 
The report proposes that the site be safeguarded from development, save as an 
extension to the Millennium Town Park, with the potential for underground parking if 
appropriate. 
 
The land is in private ownership and is capable of being developed, in accordance with 
the 2011 Island Plan proposals. 
 
The Public has no funds to acquire the site within current budgets, nor has a bid for 
funding to acquire the site and create a public park been tabled for consideration in the 
Long-Term Capital Programme. 


